
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 32 By Councillor Whyte for answer by 

the Leader of the Council at a 
meeting of the Council on 22 
November 2018  

   

Question (1) Given the Council has a policy of formal annual appraisal 

process (Annual Performance Conversation) for all staff can 

the Leader outline the appraisal process for Senior Officers?  

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Can the Leader indicate when the Chief Executive was last 

subject to an appraisal process and had performance 

objectives set? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) Can the Leader inform Council of when this will next take 

place and indicate how Group Leaders from all political 

parties on the Council can contribute to the process as has 

been the case with previous Chief Executives? 

Answer (3)  
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